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Does your carrier never miss a day?
Are they always on time, no matter what kind of weather? Do they bring your paper to your front door? If so we want to hear from you. 
The Observer and Baker City Herald wants to recognize all of our outstanding carriers and the service they provide to ensure your paper 

gets to you. Let us know about their service  by sending your comments to kcraft@lagrandeobserver.com or send them to 
1406 5th Street La Grande OR 97850 Attn: Kelli Craft

❉❊❋●❊❍❋■❏❑ ▲■◆◗❙ ❯❱❑ ❯❱❳❩❬❭ ➋❪❙❊ ❫❴❍❊◆❵❊◆ PUZZLES & COMICS


